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I oppose requiring in-person voting because the barrier to entry for participating in a 

democratic election must be kept low. In today's climate, politics is extremely 

polarized. Not every citizen would feel safe going to a polling place in person. Not to 

mention circumstances outside of ones control that may prevent them from physically 

participating. Polling booths would also waste taxpayer funds. SB 210 is illogical and 

I fear it is not introduced in the People's best interest.  


